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         Tuesday 20th February 2024 

NSPCC Online Safety Webinars 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

The online world is an amazing place where children play, learn, create, and connect. But every day 

this world is growing and changing, which can make it feel overwhelming.  

As a school, we took part in Safer Internet Day on the 6th of February. We have also partnered with 

the NSPCC who will be providing free, online safety webinars for all parents and carers in February 

and March.  

 

• Monday 26th February 5-6pm  

• Tuesday 26th March 6-7pm  

 

The sessions will be approximately 1 hour long and will provide you with insights about how young 

children may be using the internet, the associated risks and how to manage these as parents.  

 

Each session will: 

• help you understand how children experience the online world. 

• show you resources and tools that could help keep them safe. 

• empower you to guide them on their journey. 

We would love you to attend. If you’d like to join the webinar, please register your interest by 

completing the following form https://forms.office.com/e/Rc2X3cGVmg and indicate which 

session/s you’d like to attend. The sessions will take place via Zoom and the links to these will be 

sent a day or two beforehand.           

Many thanks, 

Miss Pearce 

Computing Lead 
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